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2017 HCPCS and Fee Schedule Updates 
 
The Louisiana Medicaid fee for service files are being updated to reflect the new and deleted 
Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) codes effective for dates of service on or 
after January 1, 2017.  Providers will begin to see these changes on the remittance advice (RA) of 
March 7, 2017.  Claims that have been denied due to use of the new 2017 codes prior to their 
addition to the claims processing system will be systematically recycled with no action required 
by providers.  
 
The following fee schedules were updated to reflect the new 2017 procedure codes: 
 

• Home Health 
• Professional Services 
• Laboratory and Radiology 
• Ambulatory Surgical Centers (Non-Hospital) 
• Free Standing Rehabilitation 
• Take Charge Plus 

 
The fee schedule updates above are expected to be available on the Louisiana Medicaid website, 
www.lamedicaid.com the week of February 28, 2017. ‘Immunization’ fee schedule updates will 
follow. 
 
Providers should monitor their RA messages for additional information on fee for service 
updates.  Please contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 if there 
are questions related to this matter for fee for service claims.  Questions related to the Bayou 
Health managed care organizations' updates should be directed to the specific health plan.  
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